
In my department, we sometimes don’t cut Purchase Orders, we put GL coding on the invoices and send to AP for payment.  Is that still OK?
Published on Financial Services (https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance)

    

  In my department, we sometimes don’t cut Purchase Orders, we put GL
coding on the invoices and send to AP for payment. Is that still OK?  

  

No. A Purchase Order must be established prior to the procurement of goods or services. Purchase order number is
required to process invoice payment.  Failing to do so will put the University at risk of non-compliance during a
regulatory audit.

The GL coding slip is a way to provide invoice related information to Accounts Payable Department. The GL coding slip
does not substitute a purchase order. 
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